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Update On New Omaha Office 

 
 

 

On September 1, Baylor Evnen opened a new satellite office in Omaha, 

located at One Pacific Place at 103
rd

 and Pacific Streets.  Partner Peter Katt is in 

the Omaha office full-time working with real estate and land use clients.  Partner 

Andrew Loudon is in the Omaha office every Thursday, working with trusts and 

estates clients.  Our existing Omaha area clients are very pleased with our move 

into the Metro area. 

 

Our Trusts and Estates group has been warmly welcomed by the Omaha estate planning 

community.  Seven welcome receptions are being held over the next two months by Omaha area 

trust companies with whom our attorneys work regularly.  Loudon has been accepted into 

membership in the Omaha Estate Planning Council, and Baylor Evnen attorneys have been 

meeting with Omaha area financial advisors and accountants as we expand our network in 

Omaha. 

 

Baylor Evnen’s Annual Client Seminar focusing on Workers’ Compensation and 

Employment topics will be held on March 20, 2014 at the Embassy Suites in LaVista.  Plans are 

underway for a reception following the seminar; more information will be forthcoming early 

next year.  

 

If you have any questions about the Omaha office, please contact Peter Katt or Andrew 

Loudon at 402-475-1075. 

 

 


